Camp Cloverbud kicks off in July

Source: Sherri Farley, Campbell County 4-H youth development extension agent
For youth interested in the outdoors, hands-on activities and interaction with others, Camp Cloverbud may be just the thing to breathe fresh energy into the lazy days of summer. Camp Cloverbud is open to all Kentucky youths ages 6-8 and will take place July 11-13 at the North Central 4-H Camp in Carlisle. 
This is the first year for the camp to be offered statewide. It gives younger campers an opportunity to get firsthand experience in all of the many activities and events that are offered during regular 4-H camp. 

Since the campers are younger than 4-H’ers, Camp Cloverbud is shorter than the traditional weeklong 4-H camp. The three-day, two-night camp begins Friday evening and ends early Sunday afternoon. The shorter length can help campers and parents adjust to what may be the youth’s first sleepover experience. To meet the needs of younger campers, the camp has a higher ratio of adult and teen leaders than regular 4-H camp. The leaders work to ensure that camp is a caring, safe and fun environment for all campers. 
The cost of the camp is $85, which includes meals, lodging, transportation, staff, supplies and a T-shirt.
Campers will rotate through seven classes, participate in exciting nightly activities and a free swim. Class activities are similar to those offered during the traditional 4-H camping experience and include archery, canoeing, crafts, nature, challenge course, fishing and ice cream making.

Camp Cloverbud is a great opportunity for young campers to interact with nature, their peers and learn about the many opportunities available to them through 4-H and during 4-H camp. For more information or to register for the camp, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service. 

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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